
 

 

Finally! 
We have an open door policy, please feel free to come and talk to any member of staff with 
any concerns. Thank you.  
 ABC Pre-school team 

Email: emily@abcpreschool.xyz 
Emily mobile: 07902 750283 
Dear Parents and carers 
Welcome back, we hope you all had a good 
half term. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 
                 We will be celebrating World 
Book Day on 
Wednesday 6th March and Thursday 7th 

March 
Please can children come to Pre-School 
dressed as their favourite book character? 
Staff will also be dressed up to join in the 
fun! 

 
 

Dates for your diary 
Coffee morning: 
Thursday 21st March Please bring your 
child in at 9.30. 
Join us from 11.30 to meet your childs’ key 
worker and share coffee and biscuits. 
Let us know if you can’t make this day and 
we can arrange another time that suits you 
to meet your child’s key worker. 
We will still have lunch club on this day. 

 
Easter hat parade and Easter egg hunt 
We will be having this event on  

 Thursday 28th March 
All children are invited to attend on this 
day and to wear a hat. Staff will also be 
joining in with the fun! 

End of term: Thursday 28th March 

Summer term starts: Monday 15th April 
Happy Easter everyone! 

 

Our theme for this half term is: 
All about me 

We will base our literacy, numeracy, and 
creative activities on senses, emotions, 
looking after ourselves. 

            
 

                    
 

Red nose day 
We will take part in Red Nose Day on 

Thursday 14th and Friday 15th March. 
Children can wear something red to  
Pre-School and bring £1 donation. 

 


